

10th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Buddhism unit in RE, we have arranged for Class 4 to visit the Manjushri Kadampa Meditation Centre, which is a Buddhist Temple just outside Ulverston. This will provide children with a brilliant experience, which will include tours of the temple, a group meditation session, and a chance to learn first hand about Buddhist beliefs.

The trip will take place on **Tuesday 28th November.** We will leave at 9am and be back around 2:30pm.

Please could children arrive at school promptly at **8:45am** on the day to ensure we set off in good time.

Children should wear school uniform for the trip and bring a packed lunch with them, which we will eat at the centre.

Please return the permission slip by Friday 27th October.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch,

Many thanks,

Miss Whinnett

I give permission for my child \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ to attend the Buddhist temple trip.

Signed:

☐ My child will need a packed lunch provided by school.

☐ My child will bring their own packed lunch.